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Jllanas sas ¥ark llloman' s <Club 

CONNER HOUSE COMMITTEE 
115 Lamb e rt Drive 

Man assas Park, Virg inia 2 2110 
F ebruary 8, 1980 

Mr. Tucke r Hill, Ex ecutive Dire ctor 
Virginia Historical La ndmarks Commission 
221 Governor Place 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 

De ar Mr . Hill: 

Enclosed is a report which has b e en pre pared by the Woman's 
Club concerning the Conner House. Also e nclosed is a letter 
from Frank Murphy, Mayor of Mana s sas Park, showing the Woman's 
Club has full support of the City Council an d that the Council 
has reviewed a copy of the report and concurs with its 
contents . 

We hope that after review of the report--the history and 
pertinent facts contained therein--the Landmarks Connnission 
will place the Conner House on its registry of historic land­
marks in Virginia . Please note when reviewing the se materials 
that the information appearing in newspaper articles is 
often referred to but not detailed in the report itself . There­
fore, the attached newspaper articles should be considered 
additionally. 

We h ave spoken with Mrs. Frances J ones at the Northern Virginia 
Planning District Commission, and she advises that the survey 
form for the Conner House, also known as the Blooms House , has 
been completed. She also advised that the site has been 
visited by her former supervisor , Mr. Dell Upton . 

We understand that members of the Landmarks Commission will 
visit the site of the Conner House , and member s of the City 
Council and Woman 's Club would like to be available to go with 
you to the site. Please advise when you intend to come t o 
Manassas Park so we can plan to be available. Additionally , 
we would be interested in knowing a time-spand required to 
review this report, visit the site , and render your fina l 
det e rmination . If you could give us some projecte d date for 
completion of this matter, we would gr ea tly appreciate iE. 
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Your review of this letter and all enclosures is greatly 
appreciated, and we look forward to receiving communications 
from you in the near future. 

Yours very truly, 

~a~ 
(Mrs.) Dianna A. Stone 

~iss Frances Jones 

Chairman, Conner House Committee 


